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Comments: Cabins do not belong in the wilderness. The Forest Service should stick to its original plan under

ANILCA to phase out the cabins. Changing this policy to allow permit renewals and the continued existence of

these cabins is contrary to the entire goal of ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.


